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Jaime Brooke

I am a registered democrat living in West Laurel (20707), and I support
HB1291. 

I am strongly in favor of this bill for many reasons, but mainly because I feel it
is a critical piece of legislation at this time. I do not believe that local
authorities should be able to establish V mandates. This authority should be
left in the legislature where it belongs. The process of adding childhood
school immunizations should remain with the MD Dept. of Health. Please
move HB1291 forward as it should strongly be considered, and passed.  

Please VOTE YES on HB1291. 

Thank you, 

Jaime Brooke
6605 Weaver Court
Laurel, MD 20707





